
July 30, 2020 

 

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Re: Resubmission of manuscript of 56035 

 

Dear Editor 

 

First of all, we want to express our great appreciation for your consideration of our 

manuscript “TFE3-expressing malignant perivascular epithelioid cell tumor of the 

mesentery: case report” (ID 56035) for publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

The reviewer comments were helpful in guiding this revision, and encouraging for 

highlighting the importance and clinical significance of this case.  

 

 Per the reviewer and editor comments, we have carefully revised the manuscript, 

ensuring that there are no remaining language-related issues. We have also adjusted 

the formatting of the figure legends to be uniform.  

 

 Unfortunately, the resources for performing TFE3 fluorescence in-situ hybridization 

are not available at our institute, and the TFE3 probe is not available due to COVID-

19 in current situation.  

 

 We hope that our response and revision are satisfactory, and that the manuscript is 

now deemed suitable for publication in your journal. Thank you for your continued 

consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Nah Ihm Kim, MD, PhD 

Department of Pathology, Chonnam National University Hospital and Medical School 



Gwangju, South Korea 

Email: mince1234@naver.com 


